
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: we must preserve Karbala’s success story

On the second day of his tour in Holy Karbala, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma

National Movement, met several sheikhs and dignitaries at the guest place of Sheikh Awad Abbas

Al Towfan Al-Fatlawi on 15/12/2022 and expressed joy and pride to communicate and visit the

generous gest places and hosts. H.E. indicated the shared history with them and their figures,

indicating that the clans were at every pivotal stage of Iraq’s history, and are one of the

pillars to preserve Islam, along with the Religious Reference and the Husseini rites.

His Eminence lauded Karbala’s service reality, stating that Karbala is an icon, a success story

to be followed and admired by other provinces of Iraq. This couldn’t have been achieved if it

weren’t for a competent and harmonized team to run the province. H.E. called to face challenges

and warned against suspicious projects that seek to dwarf, undermine, and target the middle and

southern provinces, affirming that there is amplification for negatives in these areas and

looking the other way in other provinces. This requires more political, social, and popular

efforts to confront this issue.

H.E. called to support Mr. Al-Sudani’s Government and give it chance to express its vision,

ideas, and priorities. H.E. prayed for mercy for the souls of Al-Fatla’s martyrs and all of

Iraq’s martyrs.


